Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

August 30, 2024

OFFICE MEMORANDUM
HRDD-2024- 4 4 7 : |

REVIEW AND EVALUATION OF PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT PROPOSALS

To:  Schools Division Superintendent } Calbayog City
All Others Concerned

1. Attached is a letter from Director Jennifer E. Lopez of the National Educators
Academy of the Philippines (NEAP) inviting Mr. Milaner R. Oyo-a, School Principal
IV, to serve as Professional Development (PD) design evaluator in the Review and
Evaluation of PD Proposals on August 30 — September 6, 2024.

2, Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are

desired.
T

EVELYN R. FETALVERO CESO IV
Regional Director
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Dear Director Fetalvero: _

Warmest greetings!

The National Educators Academy of the Philippines- Quality Assurance Division
(NEAP-QAD) is set to review and evaluate Professional Development Program
proposals. In this regard, may we respectfully invite Mr. Milaner R. Oyo-A, School
Principal IV, SDO Calbayog City to serve as PD program design evaluator in the
conduct of the following activities:
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' August 30-September Individual review and evaluation of the PD program
' 5, 2024 proposal and attachments (Asynchronous)
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| September 6, 2024 | Quality Assurance Deliberation (Virtual)

His expertise will be of significant support to the quality of professional development
programs for teachers and school leaders.

Your favorable response is greatly appreciated.
Thank vou very much for your continuing support to the Academy.

Very truly yours,

JENNI E. LOPEZ
Directo? 1V
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